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REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS

MINISTRY OF LABOUR, HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT AND TRAINING
Notice to the Public

The Public is hereby informed that the Rose-Hill Employment Information Centre which was located at 2nd Floor, Arcades Bholah, Royal Road, Rose-Hill has been relocated at 16A/16B Shantilall Dhanjee Street, Rose-Hill as from Monday 27 July 2020.
The new phone numbers are: 464 2081 / 463 4280
23 July 2020                                                                                 Ministry of Labour, Human Resource
                                                                                                                          Development and Training

